
Appendix 4

Call To Account - Will Austin (Clerk to Bridport Town Council)

Bridport Town Council requests that the Call to Account considers the following:

•         The Shadow Executive may have exceeded its powers by considering matters 
beyond the value of assets.

•         The £1.3m reserve for service/asset transfers is demonstrably allocated.  
Shadow Council had no business discussing this.

•         Minute 52 of Shadow Executive refers to a ‘decision’.  The item was a matter 
for consultation – a ‘decision’ was unconstitutional.

•         The minutes do not reflect the Shadow Executive debate.

•         The debate was inadequate– there was no discussion of assets or savings.

•         The interpretation used to reject a ‘call-in’ was incorrect.

•         The decision and Call to Account have not taken input from town/parish    
councils.


